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6th October 2023 

Re: Health and Social Care visit 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We hope you and your family are well. 

Here at Invested Education, we believe in offering students a curriculum which will develop students’ 
values as well as their academic attainment. As you will now be aware, your child has chosen to study 
the BTEC TECH Award as their ‘option’ subject. The work produced so far has been of a high 
standard and the students are on track to complete Unit 1 of the course. 

The course involves using different methods of research to secure and embed knowledge needed to 
succeed, combined with visiting a range of providers within the Health and Social Care industry. We 
have been fortunate enough to secure the chance to visit a local childcare provision, giving students 
the opportunity to see how this sector works first hand. 

Your child will be in school as normal on Tuesday 10th October and will be required in full school 
uniform. They will then leave school with their class teacher, Mrs Campbell, and travel to Dimples 
Riverside Day Nursery, Middlesbrough. Once the visit is over your child will then return to school. If 
you have any questions about the visit, please do not hesitate to contact the school to discuss this 
further. 

We are excited to be able to provide your child with this opportunity and thank you for your 
continued support. If you would like to learn more about the course and how it will be delivered, 
please contact our Health and Social Care teacher, Mrs Campbell, or visit the curriculum page on our 
school website. 

Once again, thank you for your continued support of the work we do at Invested Education. 

Yours sincerely. 

Mr D J Parrish 

Headteacher, 
Invested Education 
Dave.parrish@invested-education.com 
Tel: 01642 502224 

 


